ol SOUTHWESTERN

MEDICAL CENTER

Office of Continuing Education

May 13, 2010

Dear Dr. Richard Burt,
We wc?uld like to extend to you an invitation to participate as a speaker in our, “Rare
Neuroimmunologic Disorders Symposium,” to be held September 24-26, 2010 at Westin

Galleria in Dallas, Texas. This activity is sponsored by the UT Southwestern Department of
Neurology and the Office of Continuing Medical Education.

I hope you will be able to accept our invitation and look forward to your favorable response.

Sincerely,

Giau Nguyen
Continuing Medical Education Coordinator



